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Superhero Kids Fund 
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(April 1 – June 30, 2017) 

 
Children’s Blood & Cancer Center at 

Dell Children’s Medical Center of Central Texas 
 

 

The Book Project 
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Dear Superhero Kids, 

It’s that time again when we get a chance to say “THANK YOU”.  You are an important safety net for our families, 

patients, and our program— we couldn’t be more grateful! 

The Book Project 

Thanks to your generous grant, we continue to create living legacies with the Book Project.  We have completed 
46 books in the last year. Surveys demonstrate an overwhelming 100% satisfaction. Families were most touched 
by the personalization of the book and its responses.  Upon receipt, patients were observed to read their book 
to their medical team during their clinic visit. Two families had the opportunity to receive the book after the loss 
of their child; it will be a lasting keepsake. We have had siblings and patients make books with all diagnoses. In 
addition, parents have made the book for their infants and toddlers. In one case, a mother made the book to 
help her other children understand more about her infant’s cancer diagnosis. The books have been a powerful 
tool in more ways than we anticipated.  We have signed with a new printer and look forward to continuing the 
process.  
 
 

Survivor Challenge 
 

 

 

On March 9 thru April 27th, 15 families began their training for the annual Color Run 5K. After eight weeks of 

training, those CBCC families formed part of a total of 64 Survivor Challenge participants who crossed the finish 

line that day (dusted in every color of the rainbow). We deeply appreciate your support of our program as we 

endeavor to educate families on the value of exercise and healthy eating. Very exciting for them!! 
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Financial Assistance: 

On June 20th, Superhero Kids Foundation held a celebration at Chez Zee for the families of seven CBCC patients 

that graduated high school this past spring. (Six of them pictured below)They were awarded college scholarships 

for a combined total of $15,000.  Congratulations!! 
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Superhero Kids Fund Support 

2017 Second Quarter Report 
  
During the second quarter (April-June 2017), the Superhero Kids Fund provided $ 22,257.98 in direct financial 
assistance and $9532.64 in program assistance. 
 

  
DATE 

 
DIRECT FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE EXPENSE ITEM 

 

 
COST 

 
TOTAL 

    

4/3/2017 rent assistance $947.00   

4/4/2017 electricity bill $215.61   

4/5/2017 gas bill $156.31   

4/24/2017 electricity bill to prevent disconnection $275.13   

5/10/2017 electricity bill $332.32   

5/12/2017 funeral assistance $2,000.00   

5/23/2017 electricity bill to prevent disconnection $492.92   

5/30/2017 funeral assistance $2,000.00   

6/1/2017 Mattress $308.50   

6/5/2017 electricity bill assistance $289.22   

6/8/2017 electricity bill assistance $125.90   

6/14/2017 water bill $115.07   

     

6/3/2017 Scholarships $15,000.00   

     

     

     

     

     

  
TOTAL DIRECT FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

          
$22,257.98 

    

  
PROGRAM ASSISTANCE EXPENSE ITEM 

 

 
COST 

 
TOTAL 

    

 Survivor Challenge Spring $9532.64  

    

 TOTAL PROGRAM ASSISTANCE  $9532.64 

    

 TOTAL 2017 SECOND QUARTER EXPENSES  $ 31,790.62 
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Total Superhero Kids Fund Support 
 

 
Superhero Kids Fund Support (Dec. 2011– March 2017)   $715,355.10 

Superhero Kids 2017 Second Quarter Summary    

        Direct Financial Assistance $ 22,257.98  

        Program Assistance $9532.64  

TOTAL 2017 SECOND QUARTER EXPENSES  $31,790.62 

 

TOTAL SUPERHERO KIDS FUND SUPPORT 
(December 2011 – June 2017)  

 

 $747,145.72 

 

 
 


